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THURSDAY 28TH MARCH 2018: EDITION 10THURSDAY 28TH MARCH 2018: EDITION 10

OFFICE NEWS
The new menu is now online for you to make the menu choices. If your child normally has
a packed lunch please don't worry about �lling in the form. If your child isn't normally
packed lunch please complete the choices before we return to school on Tuesday 17th
April.
If you have not completed them by this date I will automatically put your child down for the
main lunch choice.
.............................................................................................................................................................
Unfortunately ParentPay has been having some technical issues today I will try and log in in
the holidays to ensure your accounts are up to date. Please would you clear any
outstanding balances that are owing.
............................................................................................................................................................
Thank you for your feedback with regards to the new parents evening system. If you
haven't booked yet times are still available and booking won't close until the day before
parents evening.
 
Have a lovely Easter break
Danielle

RAINBOW AWARDS
No Rainbow Awards this week!

Congratulations to:
 

Evie Firmin
JJ Watson

Imogen Bird
Alex Dalton

Sacha Burlingham
Frankie Watson

Mrs Huggins
Mr Gledhill



A VISIT FROM REVEREND MARK

 
for their superb egg throwing abilities!!

DIARY DATES
Thursday 29th March:

Easter Service 2pm in Church
Easter Egg Throwing competition on the �eld - after Easter Service
FOSS 100 Club Draw

 
BREAK UP FOR EASTER

 
Monday 16th April:

Sta� Training Day
 
Tuesday 17th April:

Back to school for everyone
 
Thursday 19th April:

Parents Evening 3.40pm - 6.00pm - Details sent out separately via e-mail



Reverend Mark’s Visit
Reverend Mark came to see Sycamore to talk to us about how Jesus and God inspire him.
In his early life, Mark was inspired by his dad and Grandad. He thought his Grandad was
scary. His Grandad was a preacher and his dad played the guitar in church.
Mark was inspired by Jesus because Jesus said everybody can be friends with God. He said
Jesus wants the best for us and that he was honest and patient and this was what Mark was
inspired by.
Because he was inspired by Jesus, Mark turned the other cheek when he was bullied at
school. He soon started at youth group and after that he went to Bible College. Later he
became a Youth Worker and next he became a Methodist Minister.
I really enjoyed Reverend Mark’s visit because I like to learn new things.
Nathaniel Southern
Year 3

Reverend Mark Visits Sycamore
Reverend Mark came to visit Sycamore and told us about his childhood years up to his life
in church now. He has a wife called Becky and two children called Miriam and Reuben.
Mark went to church at a very young age because his Grandad was a preacher. He was a
preacher for 75 years! His dad and Grandad really inspired him and his dad played guitar in



CONGRATULATIONS!!

church. Mark thought that his Grandad was scary because he used to point at people and
had a deep voice!
Reverend Mark was inspired by Jesus because Jesus said we could have God as a friend. He
was also inspired by Jesus because he was honest and patient.
At school, Reverend Mark got bullied because he was a Christian but despite all that Mark
just turned the other cheek and was nice to people and wasn’t mean back. When Reverend
Mark was older he went to Bible College. After that he ran a youth group but then he heard
God’s voice. God said “This is not a high enough level for you, try to be a Methodist
Minister!” Right now his wife Becky is also training to be a Methodist Minister.
We enjoyed Reverend Mark’s visit and once a month, Mark is going to come in to school to
lead an assembly. I am looking forward to this because I love how he explains things, he
makes it really exciting.
Imogen Bird
Year 4

Both Isabel Dalton and Jessica Spavin had great success on the Athletics track for Leeds City
Athletics last weekend. In the Spenborough Open Athletics Championships, Jessica won
Gold in the Shot Put and Bronze in the 75m Sprint. Isabel won Gold in the 75m, 150m and
the Long Jump!
 
And on Sunday, Isabel was awarded Gold for winning the South Yorkshire Indoor
Championships - beating the best that the North of England has to o�er. She’s also now in
the UK Athletics rankings for sprint - in the top 200 for the Under 13’s category and is 9th
overall in the UK for Under 11’s.
 
Well done girls we are all really proud of you!!!



HAVING FUN IN WILLOW!!

RAILWAY
MUSEUM
VISIT
Here are a few pictures from
our visit to the Railway
Museum!! We all had a
wonderful time and learnt lots
of exciting new facts.

SAXTON
HAIR
STUDIO
The hairdressers have been a
big hit in Willow this half
term!! The children have had
lots of fun with some very
creative hairstyles.

BAKING &
CREATIVE
FUN
We have done lots of creative
things in DT this half term
including baking Chinese
moon cakes and making
di�erent �avoured
smoothies!!
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FOSS NEWS
The FOSS 100 Club draw winners are:

1st - Laura Southern
2nd - Danielle Elliott
3rd - Lisa Armstrong

Prizes will be sent out the �rst day back!!
 
Gin Fest 21st April: £15 entry fee (includes gin glass and
one gin) tickets available from Eileen Watson, Katherine
Firmin, Samantha Dalton.
 
Summer Fayre Friday 29th June: Details to follow
 
Barn Dance Friday 6th of July: Details to follow
 
Next FOSS meeting Wednesday 23rd May 7:30pm in the
Greyhound

foss.saxton@gmail.com saxton.n-yorks.sch.uk/?page…

SHS NEWSLETTER
Click here for the latest Newsletter from Sherburn High
School.

sherburnhigh.co.uk/

TADCASTER GRAMMAR
NEWSLETTER
Click Here for the latest Tadcaster Grammar School
Newsletter.

web.tgsch.uk/

PARENTPAY
Please click here to be re-directed to ParentPay, where you
can pay for lunches and other school related items.
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LUNCH MENU
Please click here to access the lunch link where you can
make your child's choices for lunch this Spring Term. If you
do make amendments please remember to let me know!!

SAXTON C OF E PRIMARY
SCHOOL

Dam Lane, Saxton, United Ki… admin@saxton.n-yorks.sch.uk

01937 557396 saxton.n-yorks.sch.uk/
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